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Are you interested in:  

• Discovering more about Falmouth’s fascinating history … 
• Finding out where your family lived or worked in the past … 
• Learning about the history of your home? 

If so, welcome to the Falmouth History Archive (FHA)… we may be able to help! 

We are a team of volunteers at The Poly Falmouth who enjoy looking after our collection of 
photos, documents, maps and books relating to Falmouth’s past - and sharing them with 
others! 

Just drop us an email at history@thepoly.org with your query or to book a visit. 

We’re open for pre-booked visits on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 10am-12pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photograph taken around 1905. The avenue was originally the formal approach to Arwenack Manor. It was later called 
The Ropewalk, where ropes were made for shipping. Nowadays we know it as Arwenack Avenue.                                                                                                               

From Tom Weller’s postcard collection at the FHA. 
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